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Dear Chair Elefante and Members of the Committee: 
 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony in SUPPORT of SB 259, 
Relating to Recordkeeping.  My testimony is submitted in my individual capacity as 
a member of the Kaua‘i County Council. 

 
I wholeheartedly support the intent of SB 259, which would greatly affect the 

Kaua‘i community. 
 

 Thank you again for this opportunity to provide testimony in support of             
SB 259.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Council 
Services Staff at (808) 241-4188 or via email to cokcouncil@kauai.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      ADDISON BULOSAN 
      Councilmember, Kaua‘i County Council  
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